Steve Evans 312 Blyth CT Longwood, FL 32779 jse1981@gmail.com

Florida Public Service Commission Director, office of commission clerk 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870

DK+ 20200 139

Dear Director, Office of Commission Clerk,

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter regarding Utilities Inc. of Florida.

In the past 7 years my water bill has increased over 110%. Received notice, September 4th, 2020 with a request for another rate increase from said company.

It would be greatly appreciated to determine how this company justifies rate increases? As a consumer on a fixed income my concern runs deep. Is there a possibility the commission could review the history of rate increases requested by this company?

Please do not hesitate to recommend a path that may benefit our goal to reduce utility costs? Thanks.

Sincerety, Steve

COMMISSION OF THE COMMISSION

2020 SEP 18 PM 12: 39



ORLANDO FL 328 14 SEP 2020 PM 5 L



National UV Supply Co., Inc.

2020 SEP 18 AM 8: 49

JETT HOLD ON CENTER

Florida Public Service Commission Director, Office & Commission Clarke 2540 Shomrd OAK Boolevard TALAHASSEE, FL 32399-0810

32399-087099

ենկինումնելինկմիլիլոննելին_յիրուկինի